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                 “Opere et Veritate ”  1 John  3,18  

Brothers: 
 
I am humbled to be elected your Grand Knight.   
 
It’s an exciting, yet intimidating time as I take  
the gavel of one of the largest, most influential 
councils in the state of Georgia. Exciting for the 
obvious reasons; intimidating in filling the shoes 
of past Grand Knights whom I greatly admire, 
including my immediate predecessor Stan       
Wasowski, from whom I’ve learned much.   
 
I’m certain my admiration 
will only continue to grow 
as time goes on and I dis-
cover, firsthand, the great 
responsibilities of the posi-
tion. 
 
While I wear the anchor 
jewel as the Grand Knight, 
the strength of our council 
is the membership – almost 
400 strong.  Many of our 
Brothers cease to amaze 
me; men driven by their 
unwavering faith in our 
Lord. 
 
But while there is a hardcore group of Brothers 
that seemingly never say no, there is an equally 
large number that have yet to say yes; to be moti-
vated and inspired by the four main principals of 
our order:  charity, unity, fraternity, and 
patriotism. 
 
So how do we engage these worthy Brothers? 
We start by reaching out in a more personal way.   
At the July 10th business meeting, I’ll unveil a 
plan that works to achieve that goal.  If you have-
n’t attended a business meeting in some time, I 
invite you to come; to be welcomed by your 
Brothers.  My promise is to keep the meeting 
short - my goal is one hour - and then follow with 
fellowship, with the council picking up the tab on 
your first beverage. 

 
In Matthew 9:37 Jesus said, “The harvest is   
plentiful but the workers are few.”  Please give 
thoughtful consideration to attending the meet-
ing, and to volunteering for at least one service 
project during the course of the fraternal year.   
It is truly more blessed to give than receive, and it 
will come back to you tenfold.   
 
I am truly blessed to have a tremendous group of 
officers.   Our new officers are Deputy Grand 

Knight Dean Trantow and Warden Pat 
Fahey – both will do exceptional jobs.  
And I’d be remiss not to say thank you 
to outgoing Warden Joe Fuentes.  Joey, 
your hard work was greatly appreci-
ated; our prayers as you continue to 
recover.  Also, a heartfelt thank you to 
outgoing Trustee Don Myers, whose 
sage advice will be missed. 
 
The 4th of July will not only see our 
council march in the Dunwoody parade 
and cook burgers in the Village, but it 
kicks off the unofficial start to our an-
nual People with Intellectual Disabili-
ties Program (PWID), more affection-

ately referred to as the Tootsie Roll Drive.   
 
The money raised from PWID benefits Special 
Olympics, as well as the Elaine Clark Center and 
People Making Progress.  Last year we raised 
almost $6,000.  Once again, Brother Joe DiVita 
has taken the reigns on this project.  Please vol-
unteer to help Joe on this worthy cause. 
 
As I close my first Grand Knight report, I want 
to congratulate Charter Member and Honorary 
Life Member Darrel Grabow and his wife Mary 
Jo on their 50th wedding anniversary! 
 
Vivat Jesus, 
 
Bob Fiscella 
Grand Knight, All Saints Council 11402 
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 Results of June Officer Elections 

Council 11402 was honored to have 
two of its members installed as offi-
cers of our Fr. Charles J. Watters 
Fourth Degree Assembly for the 
coming 2012-2013 fraternal year.  An 
Assembly is a parallel organization 
made up entirely of fourth degree 
knights from close area councils. 
 
Sir Knight Lou Hlad was elected as 
Faithful Navigator (equivalent of 
Grand Knight on the council level). 
Sir Knight Dave Mason was elected 
as Faithful Purser  (equivalent of 
Treasurer on the council level). 
 
The remaining officers come from 
other member councils --St. Andrew, 
St. Brigid, or Mary Our Queen. 

There were no surprises at the June Council meeting as the 64 brothers present in McGivney Hall      
ratified the officer slate put forward by the nominating committee.  Many of the incumbent officers     
retained their positions. A few of them shifted around, but there were three new faces among the elected 
officers. Dean Trantow, Pat Fahey, and Dennis Caniglia were added to the officer slate for next year.  
 
In addition, our council will have a change in our assigned District Deputy. A familiar face, our former 
Grand Knight Stanley  Wasowski, will do double duty as a council Trustee and as the District Deputy 
assigned by State Deputy Rick Sisko.  
 
Grand Knight --       Robert Fiscella                      (Previous Deputy Grand Knight) 
Deputy Grand Knight - Dean Trantow                       (not currently an officer) 
Chancellor -   Frank Callan                    (incumbent) 
Advocate -   Brian (BJ) Van Gundy (incumbent)  
Warden -   Patrick Fahey                        (not currently an officer) 
Recorder -   Edward Trainor  (incumbent) 
Treasurer -   Mario Commito  (incumbent) 
Lead Inside Guard  Edgar Pierson  (incumbent) 
Lead Outside Guard  Mark Foster    (Previous assistant inside guard) 
 
Trustee 3 year term - Stanley Wasowski  (Previous Grand Knight) 
Trustee 2 year term -  Gert Kampfer  (Previous Trustee 3 year term) 
Trustee 1 year term - Louis Hlad   (Previous Trustee 2 year term) 
 
The appointed office of Financial Secretary will be assumed by Dennis Caniglia, who has served in past 
years as Warden, Deputy Grand Knight, program chairman, and Co-Big Fish of our Lenten Fish Fry.  
 
The appointed position of Lecturer will continue to be filled by John Buchholz. Our Chaplain will      
continue to be Monsignor Hugh Marren. Assistant Inside and Outside Guards will continue to be        
incumbents Bill Luckert and Bill Schmitz. Gene Gannon has moved and has transferred to St. Peter 
Chanel Council. The various Activity Directors are also appointed and will be announced shortly. 
 
It should be obvious that our council leadership for fraternal year 2012-2013 is again rock solid. 

Fr. Charles Watters Assembly Officer Highlights 

Lou Hlad - Faithful Navigator Dave Mason -  Faithful Purser 2 
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New Council Officers Installed 

It was the passing of the torch (or at least the cake) on Sunday June 24th at the Council Officer Installation cere-
mony and reception. Bob Fiscella officially took over from Stan Wasowski as Grand Knight and Dean Trantow 
took over Fiscella’s Deputy Grand Knight Duties. All new officers are listed in two places in this newsletter. 
 
District Deputy, Rick Langheim, (in red) was present to perform the ceremony with the help of Father Bill Hao 
and Greg Crnkovich assisting. Afterward, the principals moved to McGivney Hall to enjoy the traditional 
punch, cookies,  cake, and coffee.  New Warden, Pat Fahey, did an extraordinary job in setting up the Hall and 
ordering the cake and food in his very first ever effort in that role. The Council is once gain in great hands. 

3 
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New Sir Knights of All Saints Council 
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At the recent fourth degree exemplification held at St. John Neumann Parish in Lilburn 
on June 23rd, two of our members became Sir Knights. Our Rick Saunders and Frank 
Zimmerer took their fourth degree in a group of 71 candidates from North Georgia, 
 
Among the dignitaries performing the knighting, was the State Deputy, Rick Sisko, who 
was a former Grand Knight of our All Saints Council 11402 some years ago. Deputy Sisko 
is now a member of St. Brigid Council.  He was more than happy to pose with our new Sir 
Knight members and our members of the honor guard who assisted with the ceremony. 

 
 

Above (L-R) 
Rick Saunders, 

Frank 
Zimmerer, 

Mark Foster, 
State Deputy 
Rick Sisko, 
Lou Hlad 
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Okay, if you’ve been following along in my articles, you’ve read about the first phases that lead to   

retirement. Protection and accumulation of savings are the first phases, followed by de-accumulation of 
those funds while making them last. 

The final phase is care. At some point, at some age (hopefully a very advanced age), you will need to 
slow down. You will no longer be able to care for yourself. At that point, you will need to have assets 
available to provide much needed care, either at home or in a care facility. 

As you probably know, the cost of care continues to rise. I cannot quote you a number here (I could 
give you specific details in a face-to-face meeting), but the nationwide average grows by leaps and bounds. 
How do you plan to cover these costs? Government programs might not be available, or might require 
you to spend down your assets leaving your family with little. 

The best way to handle the cost of care in the future is to plan ahead today. The Knights of Columbus 
offers long-term care insurance that can cover at home or facility care costs. And our product is backed 
by the financial strength of the Order. It has many benefits and our premiums are competitive with any 
other company. 

The Knights of Columbus – the organization you trust – is in a position to help you with every phase. 
Life insurance, disability insurance, guaranteed retirement plans that turn into guaranteed income 
streams when you retire, and long term care.  There is no reason to go elsewhere as you prepare for the 
four phases!             Contact me today to schedule a meeting. 

 
John Knight, Field Agent   Cell: (404) 569-5265   Email: john.knight@kofc.org 
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Our council insurance field agent, John 
Knight, has put together some great tips to 
consider monthly on the importance of 
proper insurance coverage.  
 
Following is his July insurance topic to pon-
der. KofC insurance is sold only to brothers 
and their families at great rates. 
  
Please consider having a personal conversa-
tion with John soon.  

Member Clergy Reassignments 

July Insurance Tip ---  Four Parts of Retirement: Phase four 

“Knight to Knight” Corner 

The June 21st issue of the Georgia Bulletin brought us the sad news that two of our clergy brothers have been 
reassigned by the Archbishop. We wish them godspeed at their new parishes. We will miss them badly! 



6 

 

“Fortnight for Freedom” Rally at Marist 

It was a packed house at Marist High School on June  21st as Atlanta Archbishop Wilton Gregory spoke 
against the Administration’s Health and Human Services mandate that seeks to redefine the religious free-
doms of certain religious institutions.  The Archbishop was joined by Congressman Tom Price of the 6th 
Georgia Congressional District and Georgia Senator Johnny Isaacson on the podium.  
 
The crowd came armed with posters and lungpower as they cheered the speakers which also included radio 
talk show host Allen Hunt, Dr. Alveda King (of the Martin Luther King family), and a Baptist minister,  
Rev. Jay Hackett, who gave a ringing sermon. 
 
Such rallies are taking place in 160 cities across the nation. This rally was serviced by about a dozen        
voluteers of All Saints 11402 and partly organized by our Brother Bill Herald who deserves our thanks. 

6 



7 

 

7 

Welcome Home Veterans Event 
On Saturday, June 23rd, our council took part in a Welcome Home Veterans Event at St. 
Peter Chanel Church in Roswell . Returning veterans were treated to food, job information, 
medical care, dentistry, and other loving care to help them acclimate to civilian life. Your 
All Saints Council members and many of the 4th degree Fr. Charles J. Watters members 
were present to make the event a big success. 
 
Veteran Sir Knight Jon Bird was a big driver of the event with veteran Dennis Caniglia an 
organizer of the food services. Several other council members took part. These types of 
events are the focus of the Fourth Degree whose guiding principle is Patriotism. 

Dennis Caniglia, Greg Kane, and Gene Gannon mind the hot dogs 

Above - Father Kevin Peek (brother of our own       
Father Joe Peek) addresses the crowd about the worth 
and sacrifices of our veterans. Various booths were set 
up to acclimate the veterans back into society. 
 
Left - Grand Knight Stan Wasowski, Jon Bird, and Ed 
Konopka are not above using the circumstances for a 
little bit of recruiting. 
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Sister Sullivan Center Fence Team 

Five intrepid council brothers worked in the scorching heat to erect a fence near the Sister Sullivan  Center. 
This center is one of our special charities we have supported over the years. The work took two weekends 
and required trucking in materials, post hole digging,  and cement work. 

Council Supports Soap Box Derby 

The Council again was a major supporter of the Dunwoody Soap Box Derby. Al Alberghini  (left) shows 
our race driver Cardin Van Gundy some car building methods, Hiis father BJ Van Gundy was a primary 
supporter of the effort as well. The racer is on display in our McGivney Hall. We thank all who aided in 
this wonderful youth event. Several race cars were built and tested at our McGivney Hall again this year. 9 
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  The Crean’s Reach 50th Anniversary 

 9 

Tom Kaboski Becomes 2nd Degree 
In our last newsletter we showed this 
photo of Tom Kabowski winning an  
annuity of $100 in a raffle for new first 
year members only. 
 
Tom was so impressed that he ven-
tured over to Atlanta Council 660 on 
Buford Highway and took his 2nd 
Degree on June 20th. Maybe we 
should pay all our 1st degree members 
to go for their next degree. The trouble 
with that idea is we still have 116 first 
degree members now.  
 
Don’t be shy about going to another 
council for your next degree when the 
situation occurs. The ceremonies are 
the same at all venues. 
 
Presenting the award in the photo was 
our insurance Field Agent, John 
Knight, at left. 
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Past Grand Knight Lou Hlad awards Brother Dennis Crean with a special commendation for his fiftieth 
wedding anniversary. He and Marie were married on June 23rd, 1962.  Atlanta Archbishop Wilton D. Greg-
ory celebrated a special Mass at All Saints to commemorate the event as well. God bless the Creans. 
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Council Benevolence/Charity/Service 
Council voted a $100 donation to the GA State KofC Fund for 
Wheelchairs. Each council in Georgia was asked for $100. 
 
Council received a request from Brother Jim Mammoser for a 
$1,000 donation to the Dominican Sister Convent in Nashville. 
We give them this amount every year as part of our ministry 
to Catholic women. 
 
Council continued its 4th year of Fathers for Good seminars 
and announced the seminars for year four.    
Brother Bill Peet requested $1,000 to the Brain Injury Assn of 
Georgia (BIAG) with which he has an association. Because the 
amount was over $500,  it will be voted in the July meeting.   
Council has begun planning the Persons with Intellectual Dis-
abilities (PWID) drive previously known as the Tootsie Roll 
Drive. 
  
Planning has begun for the Fourth of July Dunwoody Parade 
Float and march. We will also provide food services afterward.   
Construction of a chain link fence at the Sister Sullivan Center 
was completed by the council. Thanks for their hard work!  11 

Brother Joe Cavallaro Update 

 

Our brother Joe Cavallaro has been staying 
close to home these days after serious open 
heart surgery to correct the improper beating 
rhythm in his heart chambers. The situation 
was a congenital one that has run in his family 
and shortened the lives of some relatives.  
 
Joe had a pacemaker installed and he is doing 
much better. He still is not allowed to do any 
strenuous activities for quite a while. He was 
our Treasurer for several years and it is very 
strange not seeing him around our many        
activities.  
 
We caught him in his casuals while his sister 
and brother-in-law were visiting him.  He will 
stay on our prayer list for quite a while as he 
regains his strength and health.  
Pray always for the intentions of our brothers. 
We have so many sick and distressed mem-
bers these days. 
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Special Gene Gannon Presentation 

When we heard that Gene Gannon had recently moved to Woodstock and transferred to the 
St. Peter Chanel Council, the members wanted to present him with a special parting gift. The 
brothers chipped in to purchase this beautiful gargoyle statuette for him to treasure. 

For once Gene Gannon 
was speechless as he     
accepted his goodbye 
award from the council. 
 
Seriously, we will miss 
him immensely. He has 
been one of our hardest 
workers and volunteer 
recruiter for our events. 
 
He promises to return 
for habitat and Fish Frys 
and other things.  
 
He may even transfer 
back into our council in 
a year, he says. We hope 
so. God Bless, Gene. 

12 
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Council Birthdays and Anniversaries 

 

Upcoming Exemplification Opportunities 
1st/2nd Degree - Wednesday, July 18th - Atlanta Council 660 at 2620 Buford Highway NE, Atlanta 30324.     
1st degree at 7 PM, register 6PM and 2nd degree starts about 8:30 PM. Register 7:45 PM. RSVP to Gordon 
Calley at  660RSVP@comcast.net.Those needing only 2nd degree should preferably come as observers for 1st 
degree and then participate as candidates for 2nd degree. Coat and tie for pictures. 
 
1stDegree - Tuesday, July 31st - All Saints McGivney Hall 7:30 PM Candidates 6:45 PM. Interview required. 
Candidates coat & tie for pictures.   Info from louhlad@bellsouth.net. 
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July Wedding Anniversaries 
    Date                                                             Years 

       28th   Darrel & Mary Jo Grabow              50 

       18th   Rich & Angela Kernan                      48 

         8th   Jack & Maralind Klapka                  45 

        11th   Adam & Anne Drost                         42 

        21st   John & Judy Sousa                            39 

        20th   Jerry & Janet Bisig                           37 

        25th   Jack & Joan Kill                               36 

        18th   Bill & Deborah Driscoll                    32 
        18th   Mike & Kathy Walker                      31 

        17th   Matt & Beth Lammers                     30 

        15th  Phil & April Ifkovits                          23 

        21st   Rene & Ileana Rodriguez                 22 

         7th   Jon & Madeleine Van Duyne            22 

        25th   John & Lee Wargo                            20 

          9th   Nevin & Marlene Hagerty                18 

        15th   Paul & Cherie Ann Syiek                  17 

        11th   Bruce & Delina Malinoff                   14 

        28th   Joey & Amy Fuentes                          11 

        26th   Noel & Elzbieta Dore                         10 

        27th   Sebastien & Staci Melaerts               10 

        19th   Patrick & Elisabeth Callahan             9  

        19th   Mark & Danielle Miller                       9   

        11th   Thomas & Kelly Scanlon                     9 

July Birthdays        
Joe Romasco                    2nd    

Jeff Durthaler                  5th 

John Trombino                7th 

Jim Erdy                         10th 

Michael McDonough      12th 

John Barranco                13th             

Eric Mai                          13th 

Bhavani Polimetla          13th 

Charles Ibeneme            16th 

Tom Nescot                     16th   

Bob Rumsey                    18th 

Mark Foster                    19th 

Ryan Ross                       19th 

Ken Winkler                   19th 

Ray Donohue                  21st 

Robbie White                 21st 

Pete Rushworth             22nd 

George Foster                23rd 

Darrel Grabow              26th 

Ron Burbank                 27th 

Andrew Jedlicka            27th 

Tyler Patterson              29th 

David Schaefer               29th 

Charlie McGraw            31st 
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 36 Deceased Brother Knights of All Saints Council 11402 
Edward P. Koss             12/20/2011     Robert L. Morell          4/29/2008      James J. McCabe           10/22/2004       
Lloyd Addison               11/25/2011     Gordon G. Hurt           3/03/2008       Robert J. Lescher            5/17/2003 
John W. Lynch II           6/21/2011    John A. O’Shea            1/27/2008      Brad M. Scranton          5/14/2003     
Warren P. Vicknair        6/21/2011    Thomas  M. Scherrer    4/10/2007      Phillip A. Haluska         12/18/2002 
Walter J. Bieszak             4/17/2011    Richard Steiner          3/17/2006       Joseph A. Miller            12/2/2002 
Joseph J. Wittman            3/09/2011    Sal De Pace                 1/16/2006      James R. Fraser              9/21/2002 
Charles F. Mahony          2/20/2011    Anthony C Ardagna 12/28/2005      Kenneth E. Smith           6/02/2000 
Gerald A. Cicero             1/05/2011     Jerome E. Travers     7/29/2005      Elias M. Mualem              3/27/2000 
David Moeller                5/09/2010     John P. Stojka              7/21/2005      John W. Lynch III        12/15/1999 
Frank Welter               12/20/2009      Paul G. Horan              6/02/2005      Ronald S. Kurtzer          12/12/1999 
Owen K. McCabe          8/16/2009      Edwin L. Woerner       5/21/2005      Kenneth C. McIntosh     11/25/1998 
William G. Lehman        4/16/2009      Thomas J. Byrne, Jr   10/22/2004      William J. Batdorf          3/23/1998                

Founding Members of All Saints Council on July 4, 1994 are shown in Bold 
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Our Council Intentions and Remembrances 
       Ailing Brothers Monthly Prayers:  

          Ron Collins        Msgr. Kiernan                    
         Frank Murphy       Al Kosek 
     Jack Klapka          Nestor Montero       
 Benny Mastrogiovanni    James Tally 
    George Swartz         Mike Klimshuk 
      Franz Brucks         Jim Campbell       
    Joe Cavallaro           Fr. Joseph Peek   
    Ernie Spencer          Joe Fuentes 
     Phil McGonegal      Jean-Paul Roy 
      Mike Martell     Deacon Bill Garrett 
      Deacon Ed Krise    Bill Driscoll 
        Andy Bayles    Msgr. Hugh Marren  
  Ailing Brother Ongoing Prayers 
   William O’Connor      Matt Dewhurst       
   Ed Pavlik                     John Nuzzulo   
   Franz Brucks  

Our Seminarians/ Missionaries 
     Brian Baker              Matt Dalrymple 
    Jack Knight - new seminarian 
    Missionary Gray Plunkett   

 Our Beloved Clergy 
Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory 
Aux. Atlanta Bishop Luis R. Zarama  
Abbot Francis Michael Stiteler 
Monsignor R. Donald Kiernan, P.A. 
Monsignor Hugh M. Marren 
Father William T. Hao  Father Joseph Peek 
Father Daniel  J. McCormick 
Father Daniel Rogaczewski 
Father Michael U. Onykuru 
Father William F. Rowland, S.M. 
Father Bryan Small     Father Daniel Ketter 
Father David Daly, LC    Father Brian Kerr 
Deacon Ray Egan   Deacon William Garrett  
Deacon Ed Krise       Deacon Paul Doppel 
Deacon Ken Melvin     Brother John Klein 
Brother Alfred Stephen   

Prayers for Friends/ Loved Ones 
Bill Allen’s wife, Tisha 
Andy Bayles’ mother, Diana, 69 
John Brach’s son-in-law, Mike Spinello 
Stuart Brady’s mother 
John Buchholz’s wife, Karleen, knee replacement 
Ron Colins’ wife, Jackie 
Dave Davis’ mother, Esther, 96 
Jeff Durthaler’s son, Joshua 
Mark Foster’s uncle, Warren Foster & 2nd Uncle 
Ken Gregg’s wife, Judy 
Dave Guy, prospective knight in SC monastery 
Ed Harries’wife, Suzanne 
Mike Haslach’s mom, 85 
Jim Herbig’s wife, Judy 
Lou Hlad Daughter, Andrea 
Al Kosek’s wife, Sylvia 
Chuck Mahoney’s widow, Grace 
Mario Marin’s brother-in-law,  Fernando Matheus 
Bennie Mastrogiovanni’s daughter-in-law, Hollie 
Paul Mudge’s friends, Theresa Kolany, William Boyle, George Gund III 
Paul Mudge’s sister, Margaret Ruth Mudge-Vaughn, RN  
Bill O’Brien’s grandson, Isaac Del Valle 
Shane Patilla’ Aunt, Mary Cronin in Ireland 
Kent Polzin’s wife, Jennifer 
MOQ Grand Knight Bob Santos’ wife, Christine 
Fred Quintan’s son, Ethan 
Ernie Spencer’s Grandson, Garrett Pilcher 
Frank Welter’s widow, Margaret 
TomWozniak’s aged mother and father 

Ora Pro Nobis 

                                     Memento Mori   
Gert Kampfer lost his mother Herta Gotthanns, 94, on 
June 24th while he was visiting her in Vienna, Austria. 
Please pray for her, Gert, Joan, and the family at this very 
sad time. 
 
John Beadles lost his brother, Andrew Kent Beadles, 43, in 
San Jose, Costa Rica. He had a daughter. Please pray for 
Andrew, John, and the family. 
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     Office                                        Officer                      Phone                            Email 
Grand Knight     Bob Fiscella                 404-644-5220        bobfiscella@gmail.com 
Deputy Grand Knight   Dean Trantow             678-296-6326        trantowd@aol.com 
Chancellor                              Frank Callan               770-668-9755        fvcallan@aol.com 
Chaplain    Rev. Msgr. Marren 770-393-3255     msgrmarren@allsaints.us 
Advocate    BJ Van Gundy 678-291-0805        bj@vangundy.net        
Warden                Pat Fahey                     770-447-8605        patrickfahey@bellsouth.net 
Recorder    Ed Trainor  770-396-7053     ejtrainor@aol.com 
Financial Secretary                    Dennis Caniglia 770-908-0484        adennisc@bellsouth.net   
Treasurer    Mario Commito 770-395-7723        mario@kw.com 
Lecturer    John Buchholz             770-458-5670        jkbuch@aol.com  
Inside Guards    Edgar Pierson (lead)   770-390-0043        ednorma@comcast.net            
                             Bill Luckert               770-640-5209        billuckert@aol.com                             
Outside Guards   Mark Foster (lead)      404-394-4537        markjfoster@yahoo.com 
                 Bill Schmitz                  770-451-6113        schmitz.bill@gmail.com  
Trustee Three-Year Term   Stan Wasowski 770-512-7397         swasowski@langlegal.com  
Trustee Two-Year Term            Gert Kampfer 770-698-8269      kofc11402@bellsouth.net 
Trustee One-Year Term      Lou Hlad  770-394-6327         louhlad@bellsouth.net 
 
District 7 Deputy     Stan Wasowski 770-512-7397         swasowski@langlegal.com  
Insurance Field Agent    John Knight  770-936-0465      johnaknight@bellsouth.net  
Program Activity Director         Joe Liebsack               770-393-9695         jliebsack@att.net                                                                                       
Activity Directors  
Acolytes    Norb Braza  770-393-8645      nlbraza@aol.com 
Bereavement                               Deacon Ray Egan        770-394-5643        dekeray@aol.com 
Church     John Barranco             770-396-6823        jbbarranco@bellsouth.net 
Community     Dean Trantow              770-457-6061        trantowd@aol.com 
Council     Dennis Caniglia            770-908-0484        adennisc@bellsouth.net                                               
Family Life                 Kevin Murray               770-248-0751        kpmurray@bellsouth.net 
Membership                                Frank Callan                770-668-9755        fvcallan@aol.com 
Pro-Life    Will Estes                      770-451-5014        westes@tldz.org 
Vocations    Jim Mammoser  770-451-1753       xmammoser@inbox.com 
Youth      Bryan Kler                    770-457-5537         bryankler@comcast.net                 
Dunwoody Volunteer Co-ord  Jim Maloney                 770-394-7895         jimarn@bellsouth.net                                
Communications & Feedback 
Website Editor                  Gert Kampfer    770-698-8269        kofc11402@bellsouth.net 
Newsletter Editor/Publicity  Lou Hlad    770-394-6327        louhlad@bellsouth.net 
Parish Pastoral Board Rep       John Francis                   770-394-6008        ejohnfrancis@gmail.com 
 
 

If you should miss one of our CallingPost voicemails or wish 
a repeat,  dial  1-800-925-7443. Then enter the 10-digit    
Public Group ID (PGID) 128-432-9444 (no dashes) to iden-
tify our sending organization and hear it again.  Never miss a  

message again  

All Saints Council 11402  (http://kc11402.org) 
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Monsignor  
Hugh Marren 

    Council Photo Journal at   http://KofC11402.shutterfly.com 
Jamaica Mission,/Supreme Convention,/Church Directory Pictures/Fourth of 

July Parade/ Low Country Boil/ High School Senior Cookout/ Soap Box Derby/  
 

Watters Assembly Photo Journal at http://watters.shutterfly.com 
 Founder’s Day Dinner/ New Officer Installation/  Eucharistic Congress Honor 
Guard/  USO Troop  Greeting/  Fr. Kevin Peet Army Commissioning/  
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July 
 Council Mtg 

 
7 PM Rosary 

7:30 Mtg 

4th Degree  
 Meeting 
St. Brigid 

6:15 Rosary 
6:30 Dinner 
7:30 Meeting  

 

 

1st  
Degree 

McGivney 
Hall 

7:30 PM 

Tim Krulia 
Marriage 
St. Brigid 

2 PM 
Honor 
Guard 

1st/2nd 
combined 

degree 
Atlanta 660 
Buford Hwy 

7 PM 

Fourth of 
July  

Parade/ 
Cookout 

July 2012 

’til July 22nd 

All Saints 
Parish 
Retreat 

St. Ignatius 
House 

All Saints 
Parish 
Retreat 

St. Ignatius 
(ends after 

lunch) 
  ALL SAINTS PARISH RETREAT    Jul 20-22, 2012 

Join us at the Ignatius House Jesuit Retreat Center, 
located in Sandy Springs, for a Silent Weekend Re-
treat. Based on the Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius 
of Loyola, this retreat is designed to help you step 
away from the chaos, noise and pressure of everyday 
life to rest, reflect, and reignite your faith and personal 
relationship with God. All parishioners welcome. 
www.IgnatiusHouse.org, or call 404.255.0503 or 

smachek@ignatiushouse.org for more info. 


